Joshua Cawthra

29 June 2021

To: Joshua Cawthra

From: L.Jane Schill

Re: NTSB Aviation Accident Preliminary Report
~Accident Number.WPR21LA158

This is to confirm our telephone conversation on 03 June 2021, when | stated there were errors in the
NTSB Preliminary Report that need to be corrected. They are listed below:

e During the landing descent the balloon brushed the vegetation, (it DID NOT become “entangled”
in the bush), continued to descend, and landed hard.

e The balloon became airborne again, descending; theré was some wind activity causing basket to
turn at which time passenger slid out the side of basket (NOT ejected), approximately five (5)
feet above ground level (NOT 25 feet). Please refer to attachment on page 9, bullet number 9, of
NTSB Form 6120.1 Pilot\Operator Aircraft Accident\Incident Report, which | returned to you on
30 April 2021.

| appreciate your attention to correcting these errors in the report. If you have any questions about the
above, | can be contacted at —

Respectfully,

L. Jane Schill





